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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Fletcher Library to be Closed for Renovations 
HC-2022-29 
Hendersonville, NC – October 18, 2022 
 
The Fletcher Library branch of the Henderson County Public Library system will be closed for 
renovations from Tuesday, November 1st through Saturday, November 12th. No returns will be accepted 
at Fletcher during this time and no items checked out from the Fletcher Library will be due during this 
time.  All other Henderson County Library locations will remain open. For a complete list of library 
locations and hours, please visit www.hendersoncountync.gov/library or call the Main Library at 828-
697-4725. 
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